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JANUARY  
Fri 15th 

Bag2School 

Sat 23rd 9.45am 

Cross Country Stratford Rec 

Thurs 28th 8pm 

PTA AGM 

 
FEBRUARY 
 Fri 5th  

PTA Disco 

Mon 8th  

Pantomime Day 

Fri 12th 3.30pm 

PTA Cake Sale 

Mon 15th - Fri 19th  

HALF TERM 

 

 

Class 4 will be sharing 

their learning in           

Celebration Assembly on 

Friday 15th January. 

 

 

 

 

 

ISSUE - 1    

**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s 

facilities and services, please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

Happy New Year 
It has been lovely to welcome all the children back to school this week for the start of a new 
term. On behalf of everyone at TG school, we would like to wish all our families and friends of 
the school a joyful and rewarding 2016. 
 
KS2 Book Club 
The school Council would like to start a Book Club for Classes 3 and 4. The club 
will start in February and will run on the first Tuesday of each month. There will be 
two separate Book Clubs one for Class 3 and the other for Class 4. Each month 
the Book Club members will all read a book and then discus it together. The 
School Council hope that the book club will be helpful and enjoyable to all the   
children who join. The School Council would really appreciate some adult          
volunteers to help run the clubs and support the discussions. If you enjoy reading 
and are able to spare some time each month please let Miss Britt know and she will pass on 
your information to the School Council.  
 
Games Club 

Our popular Games Club for KS2 children will be running again this term on 
Friday lunchtimes. If anyone has any unwanted board games they would like to 
donate to the club, it would be very much appreciated. 
 
 

Generosity 
Each half-term we select a different Christian Value, which will be the key theme running through 
our assembly worship for the half term, and  link in to one of our Golden Rules. For this half term 
we will be focussing on generosity and the Golden rule ‘We work hard – we don’t waste our own 
or others’ time’. We will be learning about being generous to each other and the true value of 
generosity. Some of the ideas we will be focussing on are: 
.  giving without seeking any reward; 
.  how we can act with generosity in both words and actions; 
.  how we can be generous with  time, spirit and talents. 
 
Bag2School 
A reminder our next Bag2School collection for unwanted clothes, shoes, bags etc. is 
on Friday 15th January. We will send bags home as soon as they arrive but they will 
also accept unwanted items in bin bags . (No boxes please). 
 
 
After School Clubs 
After school clubs will resume next week, Multi Sports on Monday for KS1, Harlequin Drama on 
Tuesday and Thursday for Y1-6, Archery on Wednesday for Y2-6 and Art Base on Friday for   
Y2-6.  
 
Party Church Sunday 10th January 

Happy New Year to all our families. We are looking forward to the first Party 
Church of the year this Sunday, 4.00pm at St Laurence’s Bidford, we’ll be  
finding out about Daniel and how he survived the Lion’s Den. It was great to see 
so many the other week for our special Christmas event, do come and join us 
again this week, looking forward to seeing you. 
Revd Ruth 

 

NEWSLETTER  

8th January 2016 

ISSUE - 1 


